
REQUEST FOR QUOTE 

Colorado County EMS Station #3 

Construction 

The County of Colorado is seeking quotes for interior construction of  
Colorado County EMS Station #3 located off of 90A between Altair and 

Eagle Lake. A detailed scope of work can be obtained from the 
Colorado County website at co.colorado.tx.us or by contacting the 

undersigned. 

Quotes will be accepted until 5:00 pm, Thursday, February 29, 2024. 

Michael A. Furrh, Director 
Colorado County EMS 

PH: 979-732-2188 
Email: michael.furrh@co.colorado.tx.us 




